
 

 

Stoneferry Road 
Kingston upon Hull 

HU7 0BA 
Tel: (01482) 838968 
Fax: (01482) 820369 

 

Head of School: Mr J. Raw 

 

 

13th September 2021 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Re: After School Clubs 
 
The table attached shows the clubs that we have on offer this half term. Our school 
clubs are run by the class teachers and therefore follow their interests.  We 
apologise if there is not something of interest for your child this term but we may be 
able to offer some variety throughout the year. Unfortunately, we are not able to 
make every club available to every year group and numbers do have to be restricted 
but we have tried to make a couple of clubs available to each key stage.  There is a 
£1 charge for all after school clubs which should be paid through School Money. This 
cost covers the supervision, hire of facilities and resources. 
 
Please tick the clubs (on the reverse of this sheet) that your child would like to attend 
and return the form back to school by Wednesday 15th September.  We will offer 
places on a first come, first served basis and after this a waiting list will apply.  Clubs 
will start the week commencing 20th September and you will receive a confirmation 
text to state whether your child has a place or not. The only exception is Futsal which 
will commence on 16th September. 
 
Clubs will start immediately after school and will finish by 4:00 p.m. Please collect 
children from the main entrance. 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
J.Raw 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Stoneferry Road 
Kingston upon Hull 

HU7 0BA 
Tel: (01482) 838968 
Fax: (01482) 820369 

 

Head of School: Mr J. Raw 

 

 

 
Name:       Class: 
 

 club details year 
group 

run by tick 

Tuesday  Dance Club Y1-6 Miss 
Lancaster 

 

Wednesday   Basketball Year 3-6 Mr Raw  

Wednesday  Art  
(max 12 chn) 

Year 5-6 Miss Brady   
 

Wednesday  Craft Club 
(max 15 chn) 

Year 1-2 Mrs Sykes  

Thursday  Science  Year 1-6 Mr Good  

Thursday  Futsal Year 4-5 Run by 
Pelican Park 

at school 
(Starting 16th 
September) 

 

 

All clubs will end at 4 p.m. 

 

In addition, we will be providing a range of lunchtime clubs. 

 

Any additional afterschool clubs will be communicated in due course. 

 

 

 

 

 


